G.C. BURKHEAD SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

July 15, 2008 3:00 P.M.    

The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Bryan Lewis, with the following members present:  Debra Blocker, Erika Gruber, Angela Isaacs and Bryan Lewis.

Members absent:  Lisa Jaggers, Elaine Nichols

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the minutes for May 27, 2008.  Debra Blocker seconded.  Motion carried by consensus. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Debra Blocker motioned to approve the minutes for June 16, 2008 (Special Meeting).  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Angela Isaacs motioned to approve the minutes for June 19, 2008 (Special Meeting).  Debra Blocker seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Debra Blocker motioned to approve the minutes for June 20, 2008 (Special Meeting).  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Mrs. Paula Epperson, Preschool Assistant, was present.  

Discussion was held on choosing a first and second chairperson for council meetings.

FIRST CHAIRPERSON – Angela Isaacs motioned for Bryan Lewis to serve as first chairperson.  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

SECOND CHAIRPERSON – Debra Blocker motioned for Lisa Jaggers to serve as second chairperson at council meetings in the absence of Mr. Lewis.  Angela Isaacs seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.

Discussion was held on a new meeting time and date for council meetings.  G.C. Burkhead’s SBDM Council meetings will be held on the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 3:00 p.m. pending any conflicts.

UPDATE ON 2ND COMPUTER LAB – Mr. Lewis shared an email from Mr. Bruce Haggerty, Director of Technology, giving reasons why G.C. Burkhead would not be getting a 2nd computer lab.  The main reason given was the district’s concern for the incoming students due to BRAC.

SACS REPORT – Mr. Lewis provided council members with a copy of G.C. Burkhead’s recent SACS review, which was done in May, 2008.  Mr. Lewis gave an overview of the report.

Discussion was held on classified staffing.  Council members received a copy of classified staff and their assignments.

NEW BUSINESS

Discussion was held on formation of committees for the 2008-09 school year.

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, Angela Isaacs motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Erika Gruber seconded.  Motion carried by consensus.  

                                                                          Signed ________________________  

                                                                                     _________________________

